
Organic Grower Opportunity
in southeastern Dane County:

2 Acres & Potential for Contract with Local Buyers

www.silverwoodpark.org
T h e  F r i e n d s  o f  S i l v e r w o o d  P a r k ,  I n c .  i s  a  5 0 1 ( c ) ( 3 )  n o n - p r o f i t  o r g a n i z a t i o n  d e d i c a t e d  t o  t h e 

d e v e l o p m e n t  a n d  m a i n t e n a n c e  o f  S i l v e r w o o d  P a r k .

For more information:

The Friends of Silverwood 
Park (FOSP) has an immediate 
opportunity for a long-term lease of 
uncertified, but functionally organic 
land for produce production during 
2017 and in the future.
The lease requires a minimal 
commitment to public education 
efforts at the Park - 8 hours annually.

For more information contact 
info@silverwoodpark.org or 
email FOSP Board members: 
Katie Whitten 
katie@silverwoodpark.org 
or John Steines 
board@silverwoodpark.org
Other opportunities for lease of 
agricultural land at the park may be 
available in the coming year.




